Michelle’s Music.
Tel 01594 833945.                           E mail: michellekay9@gmail.com  
Dear Parent / Guardian,

Would your Child like to learn to play the Violin?
My name is Michelle Kay and some of you will already know me. I am a fully qualified music teacher and have been working for Gloucestershire Music for over 32 years.

 From September 22nd  2016 I will been giving violin lessons in school , on a self employed basis, the price is £9.00 for a twenty  minute lesson, {if two pupils have a lesson together it will be £ 4.50 each } there will be five lessons for each half term.  Fees for each half term must be paid in advance for your child to receive lessons; also a contract will have to be signed. 
.
You can hire violins from Gloucestershire music, please visit www.gloucestershiremusic.co.uk or tel 01452 330300, bursary’s are available
So that we can gauge support could you please fill in, the tear off slip below, and return it to the School secretary as soon as possible.

If you have any concerns or questions please feel free to contact me on the above contact details.

Yours sincerely,

Michelle Kay.

Pupils Name:   …………………………………………………..

Year Group:   ………………………Tel Number ………………………….

Name of School. 
Yes I would like my child to start violin lessons. 
Signed.                                                          Please print name.

Parent or Guardian.                                        Parent or Guardian.        

